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26th Session of the UPR working group

Recommendations by Finland to the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela
1 November 2016 
Mr. President,

Finland would like to thank the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela for presenting its report today and wishes to make the following two recommendations:

1) First, Finland recommends the Venezuelan government to issue a standing invitation to the UN special procedure mandate holders and the representatives of the Inter-American Commission of Human Rights.
2) Second, Finland recommends the Venezuelan government to ensure the impartiality and due process in the procedures by which broadcasting laws are enforced.
It must also be emphasised that the international norms on freedom of expression must be complied with. 
Additionally, Finland wishes to expresses concern over the current situation regarding the economic and social challenges that the country is facing, especially regarding the scarcity of basic medicines and medical supply.
Thank you.
